
Hello everyone, 

 

I hope you all had a lovely, restful Easter break and 
you are ready for your final term in Year 4!  We have 
lots of  exciting learning planned for the next few 
weeks which can be found in the attached topic 
overview, which details the objectives we will be covering.  

 

I can’t believe we have reached our final term at Havannah First School—
I’m already stocking up on tissues! But, rest assured, we are going to 
make it the best term yet! 

I hope this newsletters answers any immediate questions, but please do 
get in touch if you have any questions or concerns and I’ll be more than 
happy to help. 

  

Many thanks,   

Erin Campbell 

Twitter / X 

We post lots of our fantastic achievements and activities on X, 
previously known as Twitter, our handle is @SkylarksHFS - 
Please follow us! 

Reading 

A reminder that children can change 
their books on any day. Please ensure 
that your child has their planner in 
school every day as well.  We read 
with the children frequently at school and it would be very 
much appreciated if you could encourage your child to read 
as often as possible at home, too. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Hindu Temple 
We are learning about Hinduism in RE this half term and to 
enrich our learning, we are going to visit a Hindu Temple on 
Tuesday 14th May. More information will follow in the 
coming weeks. 

Multiplication Tables Check 

All Year 4 children across the country will participate in the Multiplication Tables Check in June 
2024. Further information will be provided closer to the time but in the meantime it is crucial that 
children know their multiplication tables and are able to recall these facts quickly and fluently. We 
are working on them in school but any further work at home will be much appreciated. Children can 
also access Times Tables Rockstars and a practice MTC check at: https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/
resources/resource/477/MultiplicationTablesCheck  

We are also hosting an information afternoon for parents and carers on Wednesday 24th April at 
14:45. It would be great if you could come along. Slides will be sent out to those unable to attend. 

Times Table Rockstars 

The progress that we are making with our times tables knowledge is astounding and I am so proud of everybody 
for working so hard to learn this vital skill! Children may have told you that we are currently 3rd on the leader 
board of nearby schools on TTRS – Keep practising and hopefully Havannah will be able to take first place! 


